
ACTING

Professor W.H.Brittai

22nd November, 1937

Dear Mr. Murray,

Thank you for your letter of the 17th November 

In which you propose a weekly broadcast by the various 

universities of Canada, including McGill University, beginning 

early in the New fear.

I will talk over this suggestion with the 

proper authorities here and let you have an early reply.

Yours sincerely,

W. H. BRITTAIN
Acting Principal

Gladstone Murray, •hsq.,
General Manager,
Canadian Broadcasting Corporation, 
Ottawa .


